
	

	
	

	
	

ASHLAND	PLANNING	BOARD	
PUBLIC	HEARING	NOTICE	

	
February	6,	2019	

Ashland	Elementary	School	
6:30	PM	

	
	
	

	
Notice	is	hereby	given	in	accordance	with	RSA	676:4	that	the	following	application	
will	be	submitted	to	the	Ashland	Planning	Board,	on	February	6,	2019,	at	6:30pm	in	
the	Ashland	Elementary	School	Library:	
	
	

Case	#2018-08:	This	will	serve	as	notice	to	abutting	landowners	and	the	
general	public	that	the	Planning	Board	for	the	Town	of	Ashland	will	consider	
the	Application	for	Site	Plan	Review	for	Shelley	Randall,	356	Owl	Brook	
Road,	TML	010-004-011,	to	operate	a	yoga	studio	business	in	the	Rural	
Residential	Zone.	
	
	

Upon	a	finding	by	the	Board	that	the	application	meets	submission	requirements	of	
the	Regulations,	the	Board	will	vote	to	accept	the	application	as	complete	and	a	
public	hearing	on	the	application	will	follow	immediately.	Should	a	decision	not	be	
reached	at	the	public	hearing,	the	application	will	remain	on	the	Planning	Board	
agenda	until	such	time	as	it	is	either	approved	or	disapproved.	
	
	
	

TOWN	OF	ASHLAND	
PO	BOX	517		-		20	HIGHLAND	STREET	
ASHLAND	NH	03217	
603-968-4432			FAX	603-968-3776	
landusepb@ashland.nh.gov	


